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 The Lehmans in Puerto Rico 

 Preparations! 

Greetings to you all as we prepare for the season of Lent! 

We have been working hard here in Puerto Rico. We have several projects in 

the works as we speak. We continue to offer our weekly “Compañerismo”. 

This is a time of fellowship with a closing devotion. We continue to be 

blessed with growing members and non-members in attendance.  

We wrapped up a 4-week session of ESL (English as a second language). Over 

fifty people attended, and many followed up in the online session! We are 

rejoicing that more people are coming to the church, so that we can have 

those important conversations about Christ crucified with them. We are 

hoping to have the same turn out in the March round of classes. 

We are currently in the process of renovating our mercy house. The goal is 

to have it open for activities and daily worship and prayer during the week. 

We are excited to provide these things for our members, but also to our 

surrounding community. Ponce is still recovering from an earthquake that 

occurred two years ago. The area of the church was badly affected. These 

daily services as well as our other planned activities will bring some much-

needed life to this beautiful area. 

The church has also been offering monthly theology classes for our 

members. This past Saturday, we had record attendance as Pastor Lehman 

taught the Augsburg Confession: Article III “The Son of God.” We continue to 

be amazed by our members. They continue learn and grow…and are even 

asking for more! Please pray for both the congregation (Ponce) and the 

congregation in Mayaguez. The Lord is opening many doors to His people 

right now, and we are excited to see what this New Year brings! 

 

Contact and Support  

Pastor Lehman 
 

Old Newsletters:    

staticadventures.wordpress.com 
Email:        

adam.lehman@lcms.org 

LCMS Giving Page: 

lcms.org/lehman 
Mission Central Page: 

missioncentral.us/lehman 

 

You may support our work with a 

tax-deductible gift on my Giving 
Page (listed above), or with a 

check payable to “The Lutheran 

Church—Missouri Synod.” Be sure 

to include “Lehman-Puerto Rico” 
on the memo line, and send to:  

 

Mission Central,  

40718 Highway E-16  
Mapleton, Iowa 51034 
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A Page of Pictures 

“Taller” (Class) on the  Article III of the 

Augsburg Confession for members. 

Our biggest attendance yet! 

Pastor Lehman explaining a difficult 
topic (Passive voice) during our ESL 

(English) class. 

Abigail turned 13 on Feb 4! 

She celebrated with the church and a 

banana sheet cake 

The Pastors have been working hard 

restoring the CARD house doors. 


